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FBepublic of the Philippines

Department of Education
Schools Division of Benguet

DIVISION MEMORANDUM June 10, 2022
No. 172 s, 2022

DepEd-Benguet Divisiorﬂ
To:  Public Schools District Supervisors/DCP EUN 10 zuzz!ﬁﬁ
Elementary and Secondary School/Cluster Heads .
All Other Concerned |RELEASED

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMO 158 s. 2022 (PERPETUAL SUBMISSION OF
REQUIREMENTS FOR SPECIAL HARDSHIP ALLOWANCE)

1. Paragraph 1: “To facilitate the processing of payments of Special Hardship Allowance
(SHA) due to our teachers and school heads, all entitled are required to submit their
documentary requirements at the SDO-Personnel section on or before the 10t day of
each ensuing month”. It should be on or before the 5% day.

2. Ali other details stipulated in Division Memorandum No. 158 s. 2022 are in place.

3. For prompt dissemination.

A

GLUYA-AO
Schoois D ori Superintendent
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